                                                                   Welcome to Summer Term 1!
History


We will continue our topic from last term and be discovering how Stone Age people lived compared to people today.


We will be focussing on Stone Age shelters, what we have learnt about the past from cave paintings and how Early Britons communicated.


                 








 








RE/PSHE


In RE, Year 3 will be continuing to learn about the Christian and Hindu Faiths and considering the question, ‘What do people believe about God?


In PSHE they will cover the topics ‘Relationships and Growing Up’.





 





                  Art/Design Technology


We will identify and mix primary, secondary and tertiary colours. Then we are going to be studying Hot and Cold colours and create a picture using these.


In Design and Technology the children are going to be making a shelter suitable for a Stone Age family. 








 





Topic Focus


We are continuing with …


Who were the first people to live in Britain?








Diary Dates: 


5th May – May Day Bank Holiday; 22nd May – Stone Age Day (details to follow)





Reminder:


Please can you ensure that your child has their homework folder in school on a Wednesday and their reading diary every day. Thankyou.


Spellings will continue to be tested on a Wednesday. 


PE remains on a Wednesday.





PE





This term Mr Oliver will be teaching Striking and Fielding as well as Cricket and Rounders. 





Science


This term we will be developing our scientific investigation skills by carrying out a variety of different investigations. 


We will look at predicting and fair testing. 


 





Computing


We are going to be learning about branching databases. Children will learn how to understand, use and create their own databases using ‘yes’ and ‘no’ answers to a variety of questions. 








OVERVIEW OF SUMMER TERM 1


Year 3 Miss Williamson, Mrs Trembirth and Mrs Fletcher 








Maths


This term we will adding and subtracting fractions, as well as finding a fraction of an amount.


The children will then look at money. They will find amounts in pounds and pence, convert pounds and pence, add and subtract amounts of money as well as working out and giving change.


Finally, we will start to look at Time.  We will learn the Roman numerals to 12 and place them on a clock face and learn to tell the Time to 5 minute intervals.








 





English


The Journey 


This term, Year 3 will be having fun using their imagination and storytelling skills.  


We are going to be studying dialogue and the use of speech marks alongside how we can edit and improve sentences. 


The children will have weekly grammar and comprehension sessions which will focus on punctuation and the use of grammar within the English language.


 








